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Comment - Healthcare reform act goes against the freedom that this country was founded on. 
Healthcare is a choice and you should not be fined for choosing not to participate. Not everyone can 
afford or wants healthcare insurance. The reform act is increasing what young people and private 
consumers are paying. It will break this county.
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